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November 10, 2022 

 

Families, 

 

I am writing to let you know of some upcoming improvements scheduled for Brookhouse Elementary. In the coming 

weeks, there will be some paving at the school. This work will occur from the waste bins, around the back of the 

building to the play structure.  

 

The safety and well-being of students and staff are top priorities for the Halifax Regional Centre for Education 

(HRCE). The area being paved will be fully fenced and no equipment will be moved while students are outside. All 

entry and exit points will be clearly marked, and safety staff will be onsite while work is in progress.  

 

The majority of the paving will take place over a two-week period. First, the asphalt surface will be removed, and 

then the area will be paved. Paving will occur on the weekends. It is anticipated that all work will be completed by 

early December.  

 

While some of this work is happening during school hours, please be assured that it has been scheduled to minimize 

the impact on learning. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the HRCE Operations Services team at hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kavita Khanna 

Director, Operations Services 

Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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